



1340 KC.

TELEPHONE 62

Jan. 6, 1955

Mr. Maurice W. Nitter, Box 94. Geneva. Nebraska

Dear Mr. Nitter:

I'm sorry that, due to the holiday rush, it has been necessary for me to wait this long to confirm your DX report, which you sent in mid-December.

The programming you list on Dec. 13, 1954, beginning at 3:57 a.m. CST, was correct all details, with the exception of the announcer's and Engineer's names, (and they were close). Their correct names are: Paul Kirksey, announcer; and G.B. Headrick, engineer.

Thanks a million for your report, and we do hope that you will pick us up many times again as you wander back and forth across the dial.

Best wishes for the new year.

General Manager